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November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I guess that someone chose the name "Northern Pass" to imply some bucolic trail through the woods
and over the mountains.  This "Northern Pass" is anything but bucolic, nor is it benign.  Where does the
"energy" industry get its' nerve from?  Greed is the answer.  They are disingenuous and clever in their
presentations when the result will forever change the beauty and natural environment of the mountains
and terrain of NH.  And for what?  To provide electricity for the cluttered and crowded southern New
England states and their hungry industries.  Ironically, it is these same folk could choice to come to
these same beautiful spaces in order to recover from living in there environmentally destroyed habitat. 
The future (dare I say "the present) is solar and wind and other sources of energy.  Leave our beautiful
NH alone and take the greed and sit on it.

Sincerely,
Geri Jachim
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